Report of the council meeting of 28 September 2005 i?m/‘??

Present :

Robert Fox, President
Claude Debru, Past President
Christelle Rabier, Webmaster
Stéphanie Dupouy, Secretary

- Elaboration of a strategy in order to advertize the Cracow Conference and the Oxford
Symposium. The council decided to ask one ESHS member in each country to spread
the announcements in her or his own country.

- Discussion of the possible creation of student grants for the Cracow conference
Jinanced by ESHS. The purpose of these grants would be to reduce the cost of the
Conference for students whose proposals have been accepted. Students would be
selected on the basis of a summary of their talk and of a letter justifying their
application. The Council decided to devote a maximum of 1000 Euros to these grants
but did not fix their amount and number. This decision has still to be approved by the
freasurer,

- Planning of a next council meeting in Paris in February or in Oxford in March.



